
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Carlos Alvarez  

 

Subject: Priority to Add Increased Town Wide Lighting for Visibility and Resident Safety to 

Strategic Master Plan 

 

Date: December 10, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 

I would like to encourage my fellow Councilmembers to assure that we have Town wide lighting in our Strategic 

Master Plan. In addition, would like to ask the Town Manager and staff to identify additional grant funding to 

mitigate some areas that the Town Council and Mayor may identify of dire need where life safety is priority. For 

example, on NW 154th St and 77th Court. 

 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: Minimal 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 1, 2, 3, 5, 6 
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